
30/10/2020 

MRS Wendy Lisle 
27 Ferguson ST 
Forestville NSW 2087 
wendylisle@optusnet.com.au 

RE: DA2018/1924 - Forest Way FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086

We live on Ferguson st and our main exit from the suburb onto the main road is at the end of 
our street onto Warringah rd. As many residents from out suburb and surrounding suburbs use 
this exit, it is very crowded during peak times, with cars backed up right down the street. 
Driving up the back way to Forest way is already a nightmare, as Grace Ave is so narrow and 
cars can only go one way at a time. It is already such a busy area of the neighbourhood with 
traffic and cars speed up and down Ferguson st all the time. We Cannot cope with More traffic 
- any new development at Forest way will need to make allowances for cars to get onto 
Warringah rd and Forest way accordingly. Surely all of that work knocking down trees and 
building tunnels will not be for nothing. 
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